
LITTLE FALLS SCHOOL NO. 2 
78 Long Hill Road 

Little Falls, NJ 07424 

(973) 256-1386  Fax (973) 256-1610 

 

Nina Pearsall                           npearsall@lfschools.org  
Principal 
 
 

November 24, 2015 
 

Dear Families: 
 

Our students have the opportunity to attend the Annual Holiday Show at Passaic Valley 
High School on Tuesday, December 8, 2015. 
 

Our students will walk to Passaic Valley High School for the program at about 11:45, 
and they will return to School No. 2 at the conclusion of the program.  We expect to 
return at approximately 1:45 p.m.  
 

Please sign the attached permission slip and return it to your child’s classroom teacher 
by Friday, December 4, 2015 so they can participate in this special assembly program. 
 

Should you have any questions, please feel free to call me at 973-256-1386.  Thank you 
for your cooperation! 
 

Sincerely, 
 
 
 

Nina Pearsall 
Principal 
 

PLEASE SAVE THE ABOVE FOR FUTURE REFERENCE 

- - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - -- 
PLEASE DETACH AND RETURN TO YOUR CHILD’S TEACHER 

 
Mrs. Pearsall: 
 

My child has permission to travel to Passaic Valley High School on Tuesday, December 
8th to attend the Annual Holiday Show as described in your letter dated November 24, 
2015. 
 
Please return your permission form to your child’s homeroom teacher no 
later than Friday, December 4, 2015. 
 
 
__________________________________    ________________________________ 
Child’s Name /HR     Parental/Guardianship Signature 


